
The Mission offers tailoring Course as per the government Syllabus in order to empower Women 
and young girls in the villages. Currently there are four tailoring classes run by Mission in Mwasafu,
Mackinnon Road, Bahakanda and Samburu Center. The classes are run in two sessions i.e. 
morning and afternoon, as women in the villages have to work on farms and attend to other 
household chores.

While in training, students are taught to stitch and mend simple dresses and how to generate an 
income and manage a dressmaking business. Most of the students who benefit are young girls who 
have dropped out of school.

The Mission had been receiving several requests from the Residents of Moyeni Centre to start up 
a tailoring class, however due to lack of space this request was put on hold as an entire new 
classroom was required for this project. Not too long after, this request was put to reality with the 
generous support provided by Help Dunya. Bilal Muslim of Kenya was able to start up its fifth 
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tailoring class in Moyeni Centre on 10th February 2022. Centre Staff, centre Committee and the 
community at large are glad on the opening of this facility as it will be of great benefit to the young 
girls and women in the Centre. The total number of students that have joined are 11 and more 
expected to enroll.

The Mission intends to expand the tailoring project by initiating a class in the remaining centres to 
ensure all girls and mothers can acquire this skill and become independent by earning an income 
from it. 

Bilal Muslim Mission of Kenya appreciates the generous support and assistance received from Help Dunya
towards this project.

The Mission also thanks all those involved in managing this class. 

Bilal Muslim Mission of Kenya
P.O Box 82508 -80100
Tel: +254 735 402711
Email: admin@kenbilal.org                                                                                                            
Web: www.kenbilal.org                                                                                                                                                       March 2022
                                                     

http://www.kenbilal.org/
mailto:admin@kenbilal.org

